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Jastrzebski, Marysia

From: Cotter, Amy
Sent:  Thursday, February 17, 2005 10:02 AM

To:
Subject: RE: City of Melbourne

Jastrzebski, Marysia

neUES PERMIT FILE
NPDES # AROLO20030L

----- Original Message----- AFIN #__33-00026

From: Jastrzebski, Marysia Permit PN

ﬁ?go\t/\tf:frf;(;l’ay, February 16, 2005 4:15 PM COH’E’&; eﬂdenee
H ' i )

Subject: City of Melbourne ______Technical Backup

~ 4lHfoTzr_Date Scanned

Hello Amy,

Another one for you:

ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

MEMORANDUM

TO Amy Cotter, Water Quality Planning Section
From : Marysia Jastrzebski, Engineer

Date : February 16, 2005

Subject : Update Effluent Limits

Name of fac111ty Cl_-t}:—of M;fl;;;é ___________

NPDES Permit No.  AR0020036
Are there any changes from previously permit? Yes NO X

The following Effluent Limits and the receiving stream exist in WQMP, please confirm the
accuracy:

Effluent Limits: _(CBODS/TSS/NH3-N/DQ) (May-Oct.) 10/15/4/6
_(CBODS/TSS/NH3-N/DQ) (Nov.-Apr.) 30/30/12/6
Q= 041 MGD

The receiving stream is: Mill Creek, thence to Piney Creek, thence to the White River
County: Izard

Planning Segment: 4F

Previous permit 7Q10:
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From: Amy Cotter
TO: Marysia Jastrzebski

7Q10 = 0.8 cfs

less than 10 square miles

more than 10 square miles X

May affect water of another State Yes X No

Justification
Renew as is.
AC 2/17/05

Marysia Jastrzebski, P. E.

NPDES Permit Engineer

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
Voice: 870-446-6170

Fax: 870-446-2181

Email: marysia@adeq.state.ar.us

02/17/2005



